

THE VICTORIAN BAR

ETHICS COMMITTEE

Confidential

Mr. Carl Williams C/o H M Prison Barwon Locked Bag 7 LARA 3212 4 October 2006

Dear Mr. Williams

Re: Ms. Nicola Gobbo of Counsel - File No. LSC/06/3970

The Ethics Committee considered this matter at its meeting on Tuesday, 3 October 2006.

In accordance with directions the Committee has reported to the Legal Services Commissioner who will contact you in due course.

Yours sincerely

Debbie Jones Manager Ethics & Investigations

Per:

Catherine Mukhtar

Assistant - Ethics Committee

Catherine Mukhtar

Telephone: (03) 9225-7111 Facsimile: (03) 9670-2959 Email: ethics@vicbar.com.au Website: www.vicbar.com.au